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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
Date:  February 14, 2020 
 
To:  Dan Duchniak, P.E. 
 
From:  Chris Walter, P.E. 
 
Re:  Madison Street Utility & Street Reconstruction - Developer’s Agreement 
 
 
Thompson Companies, Inc. is proposing to extend water main for the above project.  The project involves a The 
extension of approximately 2,200 feet of new 12-inch water main on Madison Street from Prairie Song Drive to 
the West City Limits.  The water main will be installed within the public road right-of-way so no easement is 
required.  This project is being completed at no cost to the Utility. 
 
The Developers Agreement is our standard agreement and contains no exceptions.  
 
Recommended Motion:  Move to approve of the Developer’s Agreement with Thompson Companies for the 
Madison Street Utility & Street Reconstruction. 
 
Enc. 
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